From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 13 February 2014 14:24

To: 'j.akin-olugbade@nexuschambers.com'

Subject: Re:Simon Cordell Thank You for the help

Hi Jemi

Thank you for the section 8 you done for me and the understanding as to me getting very anxious
about this case it has really got me more then anyone understands.

I have sorted out with Josey the disagreement we had and she is still representing me.

I am hopping that you can still do my case, and I am looking forward to a meeting with you when
Josey sets this up before the trial date.

I am building up a list of things I would like to ask you, and I hope that we can get time to go over
them all.

Many Thanks

Simon.




